
By Kris Pinkerton

MEADOWBROOK HOSTS JUNE MEETING

On June 13, WGCSA members and guests
had the privilege of visiting Meadowbrook
Country Club in Racine for its monthly meeting.
After a complete washout last year, host super-
intendent Ric Lange, came through with a
gorgeous day for golf.

Lange and his staff had the golf course in
excellent condition for the eighty-eight linksters
who headed out to do battle! The event for the
day was a two-man blind best ball. Partners
were unknown until after play was completed.·~

Event winners (low gross):
First Place: Bob Lohmann (170)

Tom Emmerich
Second Place: Ed Devinger (170)

Don Steinmetz
Third Place: Chuck Wollner (176)

Don Stein
Fourth Place: Mark Hjortness (176)

Chuck Frazier
Fifth Place: Bruce Worzella (177)

Greg Clark
Sixth Place: Jim Shaw (178)

Mitch Foote

Flag event winners:
Longest drive on #18:
Closest to the pin #2:
Closest to the pin #11 :
Closest in two on #7:
Longest putt on #16:

John Feiner
Ed Witkowski
Don Steinmetz
Ray Shane
Rod Johnson

The always chipper
golf course

superintendent at
Meadowbrook
Country Club
- Ric Lange.

An inviting place in any time, but especially in June - Meadowbrook Country Club.
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